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General Order # 1,018
                                          April, 2016

April 2016 Meeting

                          DATE:           Friday, April 15th, 2016

                         LOCATION:   Arlington Fire Headquarters
                                               1 Monument Square

                                               Intersection of Mass. Ave & Franklin St.

                                               Nearest Box 24 Mass & Franklin
                         TIME:            2000 Hours

                         PROGRAM:  Tour of the newly renovated Central Station and
                                              Presentation on the history of the AFD by Owen 

                                              Carrigan. The collation will feature finger 
                                              Sandwiches.

                        NOTE: Box 52 has been granted permission to park in the rear

                                   of the Playtime store 283 Broadway @ Franklin St. 

                                  There is room for about 20 cars. Please try and carpool.

March Meeting

Member Michael Boynton presented a great shot on new apparatus deliveries, and snuck in a few classics along the way. The ending was a hymn that he wrote for the LOD of BFD Lt. Walsh and FF Kennedy at 298 Beacon St March 26, 2014 (9-1579) called Life of a Jake. Here is a link to the Youtube video of its first playing on Firefighters Memorial Sunday, June 14th 2015 at St. Blaise Church in Bellingham.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gJmKzRfAdqk 
Guest Speaker
Box 52 will be the guests of Arlington Chief Robert Jefferson and his staff. We will tour the recently renovated Central Station in Arlington Center that was originally built in 1926. After the tour Member Owen Carrigan will present a show on the AFD. In addition, Owen has arranged for parking for us.
Parking is in the rear of the Playtime store 283 Broadway @ Franklin. There is room for 20 cars and we strongly advise carpooling. Parking in the Center on a Friday night will be at a premium. 

Membership
Mr. Kenneth Burnham was elected into membership at the March meeting. Please welcome him to the Association.
Good & Welfare

Condolences to member Michael Boynton on the passing of his father Harold. 

Ham & Bean Supper

Friday May 20th Box 52 will host its second Ham & Bean Supper. The event will once again be held at Protection No. 2 in Newbury. Our guest speaker will be noted Chicago area fire photographer and Lawrence native, Mr. James Regan. Tickets are $10.00. See Treasurer Wilderman for tickets. Tickets are going fast and none will be sold at the door.
SPAAMFA National Convention
The Fairchester Hose Haulers will be hosting the SPAAMFA National Convention. It will be held in Middletown, NY on the grounds of Andy Leider’s fabulous collection. A muster will be held on Saturday August 13th from 1000-1500 hours and will feature apparatus displays, models and a firematic flea market. They are trying to make it like the Valhalla musters of many years ago. We are checking into the possibility of renting a bus for the day and heading out. More information will be announced at the April meeting. If you would like to make a reservation, just let us know at thelinebox@hotmail.com.
Reminders

Meeting Friday April 15, 2016 2000 hours

Arlington Fire Headquarters
Presentation on the AFD by Owen Carrigan
Get tickets for the Ham & Bean Supper Friday May 20th, none will be sold at the door!
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